
Science Week 2019 
 

A busy science week was enjoyed by all with a wide variety of hands on and exciting science 

activities to inspire the children in our Journeys theme. 

We began with an assembly and a talk from Mr Somerville who took us on a journey to the ocean 

where he showed us some amazing photographs of life in the ocean.  As a Marine Biologist he was 

keen to make the children aware of different species and some of the science skills needed to 

preserve and discover new animals.  Very many thanks for coming in and sharing your work with us. 

Across the year groups, children have been predicting and testing their ideas, engaging with new 

science concepts and applying their prior knowledge to new scenarios.  Earthquake proof buildings 

and rain making in Y4, salt dough electrical circuits in Y6, investigating and making explorer cars and 

different materials in KS1 and making paper fly in Reception were just a few of the items on the 

agenda this week. 

Thank you to all for your competition entries.  The winners of the school and main competition will 

be announced soon.  Some very creative and inspirational entries!  


